
Friendly reminder- Pupil Free Day 

 
this Friday 6th March, 2020 

 

A friendly reminder, as noted in our newsletter and calendar, we will be holding a 
Pupil Free Day on Friday 6th March 2020.  All staff will be attending a professional 
learning workshop with educational expert Simon Dewar examining strategies in 
BUILDING A CULTURE OF CURIOSITY.  We will be working with schools across 
the Lilydale District Network to investigate ways we can enhance curiosity in staff 
(about student learning) and students (about their own learning) particularly in the 
area of teaching and learning WRITING.  This day will not only inform our practices 
in teaching writing, but will set up further collaboration and professional learning 
opportunities between our school and others in the area throughout the year. We will 
be using this opportunity to further enhance our whole school instructional model and 
ensure we know our students, their needs and the growth they are achieving in their 
learning. 

THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL ON FRIDAY 6th MARCH 

 

 

Friendly reminder- Pupil Free Day 

 
this Friday 6th March, 2020 

 

A friendly reminder, as noted in our newsletter and calendar, we will be holding a 
Pupil Free Day on Friday 6th March 2020.  All staff will be attending a professional 
learning workshop with educational expert Simon Dewar examining strategies in 
BUILDING A CULTURE OF CURIOSITY.  We will be working with schools across 
the Lilydale District Network to investigate ways we can enhance curiosity in staff 
(about student learning) and students (about their own learning) particularly in the 
area of teaching and learning WRITING.  This day will not only inform our practices 
in teaching writing, but will set up further collaboration and professional learning 
opportunities between our school and others in the area throughout the year. We will 
be using this opportunity to further enhance our whole school instructional model and 
ensure we know our students, their needs and the growth they are achieving in their 
learning. 

THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL ON FRIDAY 6th MARCH 


